
TOWN OF CABLE BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 
April 1, 2020 – 4:00 P.M. 

TOWN OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

1. Call to Order  
Chairman Rondeau called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.  
 

2. Discussion Possible Action to Appoint Two Election Inspectors—Anthony Erba and 
Elaine Miller 
The Clerk reported that two volunteers have come forward to volunteer for the drive-through 
election and requested they be appointed as Election Inspectors. 
MOTION by Supervisor Radecki, seconded by Supervisor Merrill to appoint Anthony Erba and 
Elaine Miller as Election Inspectors for the 2020-2021 election term.  MOTION carried.  
 

3. Discussion/Possible Action to Approve Bro Short-Term Rental 
The County form previously signed by the Board was misplaced by the County and had to be 
signed again to submit on the Bro short-term rental application. 
 

4. Other Issues 
Kids for Cans:​  A huge wire bin will be placed in front of the old garage for aluminum cans.  Kids 
and all residents are urged to deposit bags of cans in the bin.  Supervisor Merrill offered to take 
the cans in for reimbursement.  The money will be used for park needs.  
 
Seasonal Employee 
Foreman Swanson and Supervisor Radecki will interview applicants for the Seasonal Employee 
position.  The selected candidate will begin as soon as possible with a one-month probation. 
 
Supervisor Radecki reported that the road crew will pick up any debris caused by tree trimming 
along roads. 

 
Supervisor Merrill requested the park playground and public restrooms be closed until Memorial 
Day.  He also asked about procuring gravel.  Supervisor Radecki responded that the town will 
either be purchasing gravel or crushing it. 
 
Chairman Rondeau stated that placing porta-potties at boat landings is postponed.  At this time, 
there is no official opening. 

 
5. Next Meeting:  April 15, 2020 

 
6. Adjournment 

Chairman Rondeau adjourned the meeting at 4:15 p.m.  

 


